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Welton Village Hall Trust 
 

 village hall has been going through the longest period of inactivity in its existence, so we’re 

very pleased that things are beginning to get under way again. 
 
Already back in is Helping Hands pre-school and the go-ahead has now been given for community 
buildings to re-open altogether from 4th July.  As a result, we hope that several more users will 
return in the near future.  The main hall is large enough for adequate social distancing arrangements 
to make small groups viable and we have taken steps to put in additional sanitation stations and to 
meet any other requirements. 
 
That said, of course, many events, like the annual pantomime, have been lost and others are in the 
balance.  Many user groups have the double difficulty of both being run by and for those in the 
groups most vulnerable to the virus.  There seems no timetable, as yet, for many of these 
organisations to resume face-to-face activities. 
 
Despite the uncertainty, the management committee is confident that the hall will resume its 
central part in the life of Welton and, as always, we will be pleased to discuss any ideas with 
potential users.  We will do whatever we can make any activity possible within the regulations and 
best advice at the time. Just contact us through the bookings email address or give me a ring on 
860454. 
 

Graham Nicholls 
 
 

You can book by e-mailing weltonvillagehallbookings@gmail.com or calling 07342 209857 

mailto:weltonvillagehallbookings@gmail.com

